Copyright of FoundLetters.com

Ms. Susan Garner
Sales Head
Good Life Means Pvt. Ltd.

279 Park Lane, Florida

November 12, 2011

Mr. Alex Gibbs

Sales Department
Good Life Means Pvt. Ltd.

279 Park Lane, Florida

Dear Mr. Gibbs,

I am writing this letter to express my sincere appreciation for the extra exertion you have given me in our last project.  It was exceptionally nice of you to lend your hand even though when you were not officially part of the project. Without your help, we would not have been able to accomplish the project within the time frame and with exceptional results.  We really needed more manpower in the project but due to budget issues we could not add another person on the team. Thank you for helping us. You have really taught us the meaning of being colleagues. Working in the same company really does call on us to give our help to others who are working on a different project even without additional pay.

Thank you and I wish you reap more and more success for your work.

Yours faithfully,
Ms. Susan Garner
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